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The Autorité de la concurrence is a founding member of the International 

Competition Network (ICN), which brings together more than 140 competition 

authorities worldwide. The ICN aims to promote convergence between 

competition laws and policies and cooperation between its members, in order 

to improve the effectiveness of competition regulation internationally. 

The Autorité de la concurrence is today launching a call for expressions of 

interest from experts in competition law and economics who are interested in 

becoming non-governmental advisors (NGAs) and in contributing to the work of 

the ICN in 2024-2025 and 2025-2026, alongside the Autorité de la concurrence.
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https://www.autoritedelaconcurrence.fr/sites/default/files/2024-04/2024-Appel-a-MI-NGA.pdf

